

Alachua Police Department

TRACI L. GRESHAM CITY MANAGER CHAD D. SCOTT CHIEF OF POLICE

Phone: (386) 462-1396

Fax: (386) 462-1831

INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION

DATE:

1/15/2017

To:

Chad D. Scott

Chief of Police

FROM:

Lisa D. Baldree

Communications Supervisor

RE:

Commemorative Service Award

Having retired my law enforcement credentials with the Alachua Police Department, I would like to request the following items, pursuant to Florida Statute 112.193:

- 1) Identification card marked 'RETIRED'; and
- 2) Service handgun that was assigned to me during my employment as a sworn police officer.

Thank you for your consideration.